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UPDATED APRIL 28, 5:00 PM
Dear JCC Camp families,

I hope this email finds you and your loved ones safe and healthy. Many of you have asked about our
plans for this summer’s program offerings and we understand the need to make your summer plans.

Our camp teams are working diligently preparing for this summer in hopes that we are able to run our
programs. With safety being our foremost priority, we are awaiting the CDC guidelines for summer
camps that are due to be made public later this week to make sure what we are planning is in
alignment with these guidelines. We know that if we are able to run camps this summer it will not look
like summers that have come before. Having these guidelines in hand will allow our camp teams to
finalize their summer program offerings and ensure that we are providing the safest possible
environment for our campers, their families, and our staff. We will share these plans for each of our
summer camps, and provide answers to your financial questions by Sunday, May 3.

As we continue our “safer at home” status, we hope that you will continue to take advantage of our 
virtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programmingvirtual programming being offered to keep us all connected while we are unable to be with each other
in person.

Thank you for you continued patience and understanding as we absorb all the available information.

Lara Knuettel
Chief Executive Officer

https://www.jccdenver.org/virtualJ/

